Site Assignment Public Notice

City of Northampton, MA

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 111, Sections 150A and 150A 1/2
and the regulations promulgated thereunder, 310 CMR 16.00 "Site Assignment Regulations
for Solid Waste Facilities," applications for site assignment have been filed with the
Northampton Board of Health for the site assignment of a horizontal expansion, identified as
Phase 5 and Phase 5B, to the Northampton Regional Sanitary Landfill, located on Glendale
Road in Northampton, MA. The proposed project is an expansion to a regional landfill owned
and operated by the City of Northampton, MA.

The proposed site is 51.5 acres, 19.7 acres of the total area is under consideration for the
Phase 5 and Phase 5B landfill expansion. The proposed sanitary landfill expansion will
accept municipal solid waste and construction and demolition debris at a maximum rate of

325 tons per day, an average daily rate of 200 tons per day and will not exceed an annual
tonnage of 50,000 tons per year.

The proponent is:

The City of Northampton
Department of Public Works
125 Locust Street
Northampton, MA 01060

Copies of the Site Assignment Application may be reviewed at the offices of the Northampton
Department of Public Works at the location described above between the hours of 9:00 A.M.
to 4:00 P.M. in addition, the application may be reviewed at the Massachusetts Department
of Environmental Protection 436 Dwight Street, Springfield, MA on Wednesdays between the
hours of 9:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M. and 1:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M.

The Department of Envircnmental Protection (the Department) shall receive comments on
the proposed facility site for 21 days from the date the applicant provides proof to the
Department that this Public Notice has been published and that all other public notice
requirements are completed. All comments regarding the assignment of this site should
reference the DEP File #00-214-001 and File # 06-214-003 and be mailed to: Massachusetts
Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Solid Waste Management 436 Dwight
Street, Springfield, MA 01103.

The applicant may modify the application for the initial forty (40) days of the review period
where such modifications are deemed not to be major modifications. The Department shall
issue a Department Report on Suitability within sixty (60) days of receiving proof from the
applicant that all public notice requirements are completed.

T T T - | o ' "



